
Submitter: Kira Nguyen-Manahan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB2004 

I am in support HB2004. Ranked choice voting will allow for true democracy by 

making every vote matter, no one will feel forced into voting for a less appealing 

candidate in fear of their vote going to waste. I believe ranked choice voting will be 

the most fair voting system we've had and truly reflect what's people want. 

 


